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The time period covered by the report was one of the most active periods of the last years. Seven full scale collaborative studies and five small scale studies were initiated, and an applicability determination and a peer validation for the determination of a relevant impurity were carried out. There were two proposals for modifications of MT methods. The results will be presented on the technical meeting in Braunschweig. It worth also noted that various activities started to study the development of multi-active methods for the analysis of formulations containing more active substances.
Ordering of Handbooks, CD ROM and pre-published methods were done via the webpage, by downloading the respective forms with only a few cases of complaints. 
The review of MT methods has continued with Handbooks G, H, J and K. 
The CIPAC web site has been continuously updated with the available new information, including errata, announcments of new trials, new pre-published methods, information concerning the next meeting, this year also including on-line registration possibilities.
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